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Tom,

Due to lack of drill rig availability in 2023, we were unable to collect core samples to support
the 2024 ACL submittal for Mine Units 2, 3, 4 and 5.  The coring is scheduled for 2024.  The
NRC should expect an ACL submittal for Mine Units 2, 3, 4 and 5 in Q4 2025.

Best Regards,
Tate

Tate Hagman
Restoration Manager
Cameco Resources Crow Butte Operation
Office: (308) 665-2215 ext. 121
Email: Tate_Hagman@cameco.com
 

Book time to meet with me
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